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16 March 2011 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re: Dendrite Clinical Systems Limited 
  
I have been on the Council of BSIR for 25 years and was President of that Society 2008 to 2010.  
Through that time the British Society for Interventional Radiology has built up an extremely good 
working relationship with Dendrite Clinical Systems Limited.  The company has helped us 
develop and progress six technique orientated national registries.  Through our website they 
have enabled us to enter data easily and efficiently and for our index procedure we are now able 
to instantly download personalised outcomes in the form of funnel graphs. 
 
For each of those registries Dendrite have helped enormously in the analysis of data to enable 
us to publish reports for our members.  Those reports have been very professionally produced 
and Dendrite have always gone the extra length to ensure the quality of that publication. 
 
Peter Walton as Managing Director throughout this time has been extremely supportive and with 
his depth of knowledge regarding national audits has been extremely helpful in guiding us down 
the correct path. 
 
I would have no reluctance in recommending Dendrite to any clinical group wishing to develop 
national registries and audit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Professor P A Gaines FRCP FRCR 
Recent Past President of BSIR  
Consultant Vascular Radiologist 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 


